
         December 1, 2017 
 
 
Dear Neighborhood Council Board and community, 
 
 It is with great sorrow that I write this letter of resignation from my 
position as President of the Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council.  I 
have had a family emergency that has brought unforeseen obligations. 
 
 Thank you for the incredible opportunity and the outstanding work 
you have done and will continue to do.   
 
 I am so proud of our Neighborhood Council.  We are more than just 
elected officials, we are friends and we elevate each other.  I wish things 
could be different. 
 
 
Thank you for understanding, 
 
 

 
 
 
Krystee Clark 
	


